From: Bocskay, Kirsti 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 1:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Dircksen, Jaime
Subject: RE: Another no cost travel review

Hi Steve,

I have returned from my trip to Seattle, WA for the Open Forum for Quality Improvement in Public Health, hosted and supported by the National Network for Public Health Institutes (NNPHI) from October 13-18, 2015. NNPHI covered all expenses ($1917.97) for this travel which included registration, airfare, hotels, meals and ground transportation. Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Regards,

Kirsti

Kirsti Bocskay, PhD, MPhil, MPH

Epidemiologist IV

